
Autumn Term                                                                                                                                   Wednesday 21st December 2022

Dates for
your Diary

All Children
Return

Monday
9th January

2023

Thank you for
attending the Winter

Fair - we raised
£800, which will be

spent on new
playground games
for the children!

Winter and the festive
season is finally here
and Newham have

lots of winter activities
planned for all

children and young
people, which will run

from 22 December
2022 to 4 January

2023.

Please take a look on
winter-2022-activities-

brochure-a4
(newham.gov.uk)

End of Autumn Term 2022 Message

Wow, what an amazing Autumn term it has been!

I cannot believe that we have already reached the end of another fabulous term at

Ranelagh. The children have had such amazing learning experiences and their knowledge

and skills have gone from strength to strength!

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to you all for your continued support

of Ranelagh and I know that you will also join me in saying, “Thank you” to all the staff in

their dedication to your children. Ranelagh is such an amazing school because of the way

we work together as a community!

You will see some changes in the New Year - January 2023, always a time for new

beginnings  - I will not be in Ranelagh quite so often, as I have been appointed as Executive

Head of both Ranelagh and North Beckton - another school in Tapscott Learning Trust. In

turn, Miss Welburn will be Ranelagh’s amazing Head of School and Mrs Monya De Villers

and Mrs Sehnaj Patel will be the Deputy Heads.

Please do have a lovely holiday and those celebrating at this time of year - Happy

Christmas!

From Mrs Lawrenson

https://www.newham.gov.uk/downloads/file/5445/winter-2022-activities-brochure-a4
https://www.newham.gov.uk/downloads/file/5445/winter-2022-activities-brochure-a4
https://www.newham.gov.uk/downloads/file/5445/winter-2022-activities-brochure-a4


Fabulous Award Winners!
Reward 5s

Child of the Term Winners

Year Name

Nursery David and Baldeep

Receptio
n

Syeda and Divith

Year 1 Aizah and Charlie

Year 2 Maylene and Gabriel

Year 3 Abhiram and Boti

Year 4 Moses and Yasin

Year 5 Ksenia and Joshua

Year 6 Sulaiman and Marema

1G2
In January there will be a change of staff
for 1G2. I am pleased to say that Miss
Hassan has returned from her maternity
leave and will be returning to teach the
children in 1G2.
Miss Jaquot will be staying at Ranelagh
and working mainly in Year 1 and EYFS.

End of Term Celebrations

Attendance
Research states that
having high school

attendance correlates
with the child’s

development and
achievement. Please
make sure your child

attends school.

16th December

EYFS 61%

1G2 74%

1G3 69%

2M4 78%

3M2 82%

3M7 77%

4T3 88%

4T4 74%

5T6 78%

5T9 59%

6T5 80%

6T8 80%

21st December

EYFS 72%

1G2 55%

1G3 74%

2M4 72%

3M2 75%

3M7 62%

4T3 59%

4T4 62%

5T6 57%

5T9 65%

6T5 61%

6T8 83%

Word of the week

Underestimate

Ranelagh’s Lunch Menu
Week 2

Week Beginning 9th January
Week 3

Week Beginning 16th January

https://www.ranelagh.newham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1569&type=pdf

